Dear Patrick,
Thanks for all the help in getting us into our new home. It was nice to have an
experienced negotiator in our corner.

Pat you proved your worth many times over by always giving frank and knowledgeable
advice. o

During the search process you kept us informed and never pressured us into anything.
Youalso backed up any evaluations with proof.
If we had any questions the staff was always helpful and prompt in their reply.

We feel that the end result saved us conservatively over $20,000.

You and EPS saved us not only money but gave us our time back and eased the stress
that’s involved as well. We are very happy with the result.

Thanks again Pat and to the team at EPS.

Regards,

Carwyn Watson !d Monique Berruex



